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First name: Melissa

Last name: King

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments:  I am new to the sport of riding and have thoroughly enjoyed riding an ATV with an organized group

and with friends. I understand that the Forest Service is considering closing some of these beautiful trails to

motorized vehicles. I would suggest that the fees that I pay yearly to my ATV association and the fees that my

husband and I pay to the state pay for all of our OHV are necessary to keep the trails open to all. Please keep

our public lands in Western Colorado accessible to all user groups.


